
Office of the Clerk, Board of Supervisors 
County of Siskiyou 

Notice of Vacancy on 
Special District Board 

Notice is Hereby Given that there is one scheduled vacancy on the Fort Jones Cemetery District, 
for a full term ending January 5, 2026. 

For further information, please contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 311 Fourth Street, 
Room 201, Yreka, CA 96097; telephone (530) 842-8081, or toll free 1.888.854.2000 ext. 8081. 

I, Laura Bynum, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors of the County of Siskiyou, State of California, 
hereby certify that the above Notice of Scheduled Vacancy was posted on December 9, 2021. 

 Laura Bynum, County Clerk and 
 ex-officio Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 in and for the County of Siskiyou 

 By: Deputy 

Vacancy(ies) Sherry Glendenning 

Expiration of existing term January 3, 2022 

Anticipated Appointment Date January 4, 2022 



Press Release 

For Immediate Release 

Date December 9, 2021 

Laura Bynum, Clerk of The Board of Supervisors announces that there are scheduled vacancies 
on various Cemetery Districts for terms ending January 5, 2026 as follows: 

Etna Cemetery – 3 vacancies 
Fort Jones Cemetery – 1 vacancy 
Happy Camp Cemetery – 3 vacancies 
Henley-Hornbrook Cemetery – 2 vacancies 
Lakeview Cemetery – 2 vacancies 
Picard Cemetery – 2 vacancies 
Shasta Valley Cemetery – 3 vacancies 

Members of the Cemetery District Boards shall be registered voters living within their District. 
Members are required to file Form 700, Statement of Economic Interest. For more information 
on this requirement, the County’s Conflict of Interest Code is available online on the County 
Clerk’s page a www.co.siskiyou.ca.us. Additional information is also available from the California 
Fair Political Practices Commission, www.fppc.ca.gov. 

If you would like further information about the various Cemetery Districts, please contact the 
office of the County Clerk at 842-8084 or 1-888-854-2000 Ext  8084. 

If you are interested in serving, please submit a letter of interest to Siskiyou County Board of 
Supervisors’, C/O Siskiyou County Clerk, 311 Fourth Street, Room 201, Yreka, CA  96097, no 
later than December 31, 2021. 

http://www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/


Affidavit of Posting Notice
State of California

County of Siskiyou

1, Wendy Winningham, hereby certify that on the 9th day of December, 2021, I did post

the Notices of Vacancy for the Etna, Fort Jones, Happy Camp, Henley-Hornbrook, Lakeview,

Picard and Shasta Valley Cemetery Districts, scheduled vacancies, at the following locations:

1. Siskiyou County Courthouse - 3 bulletin boards

2. Board of Supervisors' website

3. Publication notice sent to the Siskiyou Daily and Southern Siskiyou

News

5. Copy to the Siskiyou County Libraries for posting

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.

Dated at Yreka, California, this 22nd day of December, 2021.

Laura Bynum, County Clerk and Ex-Officio
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors of the
County of Siskiyou

B^: U^ccAptO.


